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Year 4 Writing 
Well done goes to Year 4 for completing some brilliant 
persuasive letters linked to their Ancient Greece topic. They 
have been writing to King Aegeus, to persuade him to allow 
Prince Theseus to go and fight the brutal Minotaur. Mrs Williams 
was really impressed with the persuasive techniques as well as 
the ambitious language used.  

 
 

 

Our Value for this month is 
Thankfulness 

BIRTHDAY SWEETS 

Unfortuantely, due to the current restrictions, can we 

please ask that the children do not bring in sweets, 

cakes, etc to give out to their classmates on their 

birthdays.  Thank you. 

Headteacher Awards 

Reception –  Lilly and Niamh 

Year 1 – Henry and Oliver 

Year 2 – Josie and Esme 

Year 3 –  Samuel and Cosmo 

Year 4 – Alicia and Hattie 

Year 5 – Thomasina and Lucy 

Year 6 – Jonah and Lillie 

Value Star Awards 

Reception –  Zara 

Year 1 – Carina 

Year 2 – Sienna 

Year 3 – Poppy 

Year 4 – Alfie 

Year 5 – Tom 

Year 6 – Hattie 
Well done Olive 

Congratulations goes to Olive for winning a design a T shirt 

competition during lockdown. As a prize, the whole Year 1 class 

received a free T shirt with Olive’s design printed on it. 

.  

 

PARENTS EVENING 
 

A reminder if you have not yet booked your parents 

evening phone appointment (as per our letter of 5th 

October), please contact the school office on 01788 

510318 or email cbowers@westhaddon.northants.sch.uk 

to book your appointment. 

Thank you. 

Polite Reminder 
 

Please can I remind you all, that children must 

remain with the parent before or after school.  Whilst 

it is tricky to wait for different year groups at the 

beginning and end of the school day, due to COVID 

safety  regulations children must wait with their 

parent/carer and socially distance form other 

families.  This means that children should not be 

playing in the castle, on the fixed play apparatus or 

playing on the school site with other children. 

  

 

Year 6 WOW Day 
As part of their learning, the children have taken part in a 

WOW day and made egyptian cartouches out of clay. 

 

Staffing Update 
This week we appointed a new member of staff to our teaching 
team.  Arlena Green will be teaching our Year 3 class from 
January onwards.  At the end of the autumn term we will say our 
goodbyes to Miss Courtney who is moving to Croatia with her 
partner.    What a new adventure after working at West Haddon 
School for 22 years – we hope she will have a fabulous time! 
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